Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

Legistar ID # 13-9309 August 23, 2013

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE: Colonel Christensen Foundation Gift Funding

Dear Mayor and Alderman:

I respectfully ask to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to accept the Colonel Christensen Foundation Gift Funding in the amount of \$5,000. These gift funds will be applied towards the purchase of neighborhood security camera equipment for the COP house program. There is no fiscal impact to the city budget.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

Upl Doub

ALH/sss

CC:

D/C Mark Schulz, Support Services Arturo Garcia, Support Services

CIChrstnsnCOPCmras2013

